
Free	Breakfast	Program	

	

The	first	day	of	the	2018-2019	school	year	at	Kane	School	District	will	begin	on	Tuesday,	August	21st.		We	
look	forward	to	welcoming	the	students	back	from	summer	vacation	with	much	anticipation	and	
excitement.		A	new	program	this	year	will	include	a	district	pilot	program	to	provide	all	students	with	a	
free	breakfast	to	begin	their	school	day.		In	order	for	the	free	breakfast	program	to	be	a	success,	we	
need	everyone	to	please	complete	the	free	and	reduced	lunch	application	for	their	students.		
Elementary	school	will	continue	with	the	traditional	breakfast	before	school	and	high	school	students	
will	have	the	option	of	a	grab	and	go	breakfast	between	class	periods.		Educational	research	supports	
students	who	begin	their	day	with	breakfast	are	more	likely	to	do	well	in	school	and	encounter	fewer	
social	altercations	during	the	school	day.	Please	watch	for	information	from	your	student’s	school	for	
specific	details.		
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